The Planning Officer Mr R & Mrs V Pacey
Liskeard Town Council 5

3-5 West Street

Liskeard

PL14 6BW

Planning Application PA18/11802 23" March 2019
' OBJECTION

Dear Sir
We are objecting to this application on many points.

1. We are somewhat puzzled as to why the applicant has once again submitted an application to
develop in this area, since it was rejected by the County Council and also rejected on appeal.
The last appeal was dismissed on many points. One, being the access through Trevillis Park.

2. The site is outside the Liskeard development area.
3. It would appear that there could be removal of part of the Cornish hedge.

4. THE ACCESS. The amount of traffic through Trevillis Park and Joan Moffat Close will increase
50%. To increase this amount of traffic through the pinch points in Trevillis Park and the entrance
through to the Joan Moffat Close is waiting for an accident to happen. There are very young families
living in Joan Moffat Close.

The residents of Trevillis Park with garages adjacent to the entrance to Joan Moffat Close have the
rights to park and maintain their cars in those areas which narrows the entrance.

The space between cars parked at the 2 garages adjacent to the entrance to Joan Moffat Close is
less than 3 meteres.

5. The plan shows the loss of a green patch where the young children living in Joan Moffat Close
play.

6. Please a definite NO to this application

Yours Sincerely
Robert Pacey
Viviene Pacey



